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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Rebecca Elbert  

Address 
9650 Faith Baptist Church rd 
White Plains, MD 20695 

Phone 
3016439167  

Email 
elbertrebecca@yahoo.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
I am against making the mask mandate into a law. Most of country right now does not have a mask mandate, instead they allow 
their citizens to choose to wear one. It should be a choice and not a law. Try being a business owner (I am an iceberg of a family 
owned business) with employees that are going in and out of freezers. The masks are breading bacteria do to the change of 
temperature and the condensation that is building up on the mask. It is also a safety issue with employees who wear glasses. Their 
job is to be in and out of freezer spaces, and the masks are making their jobs unsafe due to the condensation building up on their 
glasses and the bacteria growing in their masks. It is also really hard for our driver delivering products into other business. Please 
allow citizens to choose what is best for them, and their businesses.  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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